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Ms Ann Palmer  
Committee Secretary 
Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
 

 
Dear Ms Palmer, 
 

I wish to advise of the following factual correction to the record in relation to evidence 
provided at the Budget Estimates hearing on 26 October 2018, regarding the Cross-
Portfolio Indigenous Matters for Aboriginal Hostels Limited. 
 
Friday 26 October 2018 
 
 

1. Draft Hansard Page 4 (5th para) 
 

Mr Usher:  
Another significant benefit of these actions has resulted in a very favourable nationwide 
employee survey outcome conducted by the Electoral Commission for us throughout the 
year, which in turn helps AHL to attract and retain quality employees and to provide even 
more opportunities for Indigenous employment. 
Correction:  
…conducted by the Public Service Commission 

 
Thank you again for the opportunity to appear before the Committee. Should you require 
further information, please contact Peter Perfrement, Director Strategy and Business 
Planning, on  or   
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Tony Usher 
Chief Executive Officer 
5 November 2018 




